From: Louise Van der Lans
To: cityclerk; Mayor and Council

Subject: The Little Prince

Date: Monday, January 8, 2024 12:43:58 PM

This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click on links or open attachments unless you recognize and trust the sender and know the content is safe.

City Clerk,

I tried sending this to mayorandcouncil@princegeorge.ca and it said one member was rejecting the email so it won't send. Please forward.

Dear members of City Council:

We need to keep The Little Prince owned by the city but run by Exploration Place, this icon of history that helped make the railway come to our city. It is the only running DINKY and runs on the shortest railroad in the world. The city needs to fund this historic treasure as I know it is a draw for tourists and Prince George Citizens. Many have been disappointed that it is not funded to the degree it needs to be to run at least 5 days a week and back on the weekends as well. Let this City know you want the little train running at .Lheidli Tenneh Memorial Park. Budget at 6pm tonight. Train is first on the agenda. Please support!

If the city can fund a three day music festival in PG for a lot more money. The Little Prince can accomplish a lot more for PG in its operating season from May to October. Vote to get this icon back fully funded and on track. Don't loss this valuable historic attraction. What we have is unique! Vote to keep this going. Thanks

Louise Van der Lans

Sent from my iPad

Sent from my iPad